
Marcum Material February 16
Reminders

● No School Monday February 19th in observance of President’s day.
● Thursday, March 7, 2024 is Kindergarten screening. Please call Mrs. Northrup

at the elementary office to register.
● No SchoolMonday April 8th for the Solar Eclipse.
● 4th, 5th, 6th grade Spring Music performance is set for April 9th.

-1:00pm for the school day show and 6:30pm for the evening show

● Memory Books are on sale now!
● See revised PTO Cookie and Coffee Fundraiser information is attached. Orders

and money are due back Tuesday, February 20th.
● FFA Spirit Week and Pancake fliers attached.

Order your Memory book now!

To order your Memory book
online, click the following the

link:

https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?key=8LERH4L5

https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?key=8LERH4L5






Let’s take a peek….
Mrs. Hanna’s class when “Q & U” got married!



Staff Spotlight
We are pleased to announce that Mrs.

Crawford has been selected as the staff

spotlight feature for the second quarter! Mrs.

Crawford is currently a fourth grade teacher,

but she has bounced all around the building,

once serving as the student services

coordinator, another as the fifth grade

math/science teacher, and coaching jr. high

sports. She also spent 13 years homeschooling

her own children.

Did you know that Mrs. Crawford’s first

teaching job was not at Arlington? In fact, it

was not even in the United States!

Mrs. Crawford’s first teaching job was in

Managua, Nicaragua, which is where she met her husband. She has also sprint

time teaching in Jacksonville, Atlanta, and Toledo before landing here in Arlington.

We are so happy to have her here. Mrs. Crawford’s favorite part of teaching at

Arlington is working with the students, teachers, and staff. “We have great leaders

at Arlington.” When she is not teaching, she loves to be outside and spending time

with her four grandbabies.

Courtesy of the PTO, Mrs. Crawford has received a gift card for being the recipient

of the staff spotlight. Thank you for all of your hard work, Mrs. Crawford!


